
September
Please be aware that children will be required to 
wear school uniform when the new school year 
starts in September. 

PFORS will be holding a 2nd hand uniform sale on 
Thurs 16th July at 3pm in the large playground.
This will be open to parents of all year groups but 
please be sensible, social distance and leave the 
playground once you've finished looking. Many 
thanks.

News from children at home
Clara has earned 21 Cubs badges so far during 
lockdown, these include her Music badge, DIY 
badge, home safety and International Faith 
badges. She has also earned her Blue Peter Music 
badge and is waiting for the three other badges 
she has earned to arrive.

Clara helped build a raised flower bed in the 
garden and we are growing lots of fruit and veg 
plus Clara’s sunflowers that are already over 
3 ft tall!
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Y2, 3 and 5 children returning on Monday
Letters have gone out explaining when and where to 
bring your child on Monday, and these are also on the 
website. Please do ensure that you drop off and pick up 
at the times stated, and provide your child with a 
named packed lunch, hand sanitiser and water bottle, 
and named coat and sun hat as appropriate. Please 
apply sun cream at home.

Y1 and Y6
Please remember that our Y1 and Y6 children are at 
home from Monday to Thursday, but in as normal on 
Friday morning. Thank you to our Y1 and Y6 parents for 
their support.

I appreciate that the logistics are somewhat 
complicated and therefore understand entirely if you 
need to speak to me to check! It might be easier to 
email me and then I can phone you –
head@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk.  

Y6 Leaver’s Service
We are planning to put this on just for our Y6 parents 
and children, who have been emailed separately.

Parent Questionnaire
The Governors agreed last night that we will send out a 
questionnaire to parents at the start of the school year, 
when all the children are back in school. Do please 
email any feedback to head@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk. 

Little Skylarks
All of us at school would like to thank Miss Emma, Miss 
Shelley and the rest of the team for the work they have 
done over so many years for the pre-school children of 
Randwick and beyond. It has made a significant 
difference to us and our transitions are always easy and 
well planned because of their efforts. Little Skylarks has 
been a significant feature of village life for many years 
and will be sorely missed.

As a school we cannot run Little Skylarks at this time, 
but we are very keen to offer something to pre-school 
parents and I have been talking to various parents 
about options. If this is of interest to you, please do join 
me on the playground after school on Wednesday 15th

July at 330pm. We can discuss options and make some 
plans for September. Please do also email me or ring to 
discuss. Many thanks, David Poad.

WEEKLY AWARDS

Oscar M and Cordelia for outstanding 
effort and perseverance with their home 
learning.

Freddy T for improved attitude to learning 
and concentration.

Isabelle P for great effort and showing 
improvement in all her work

Sunkai for enthusiasm with all his learning.

Leo for being exceptionally helpful and a great 
friend in Forest School.

Harveer for fantastic story writing with 
enthusiasm.
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